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I simply cannot support HB2025 because I simply cannot afford to. I’m a small 

business owner and everything about this bill will hurt me and my customers. This will 

be a business killer because either the business would absorb the new costs and die 

of taxation or customers will cancel due to price increases due to taxation. Either 

way, it would kill my successful business when I chose to keep the business in 

Oregon despite other businesses fleeing Oregon. Help support small business in 

Oregon rather than taxing it to death. 


